Stinson, Judy

Subject: FW: Memo 2019-014 Request for Comments on Draft Policies on Denitrifying
Bioreactor and Saturated Buffer
Attachments: 2018 Area Meeting slides.pdf

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 8:03 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Subject: Memo 2019-014 Request for Comments on Draft Policies on Denitrifying Bioreactor and Saturated Buffer

Attached are the slides used during last summer’s area meeting discussion on the bioreactor and buffer to assist with
the review of the draft policies. The slides provide a general overview of the practices, potential components needed for
installation and a few pictures of the practices being installed.

Thank youl!

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 3:08 PM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Memo 2019-014 Request for Comments on Draft Policies on Denitrifying Bioreactor and Saturated Buffer

Memo 2019-014 has been posted to the web. It can be found at the link below:

https://mosoilandwater.land/content/fy2019-memorandums

Thank you!

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https.//www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.







